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1. Due to the software application AUXINFO's lifecycle age, vendor supportability, and 

ever increasing threshold cyber security requirements, AUXINFO's utilization 

(https://www.auxinfo.uscg.gov) is in jeopardy of being discontinued. An important test of 

the application is planned for late January, 2015. Depending upon the test results, an 

outright suspension, termination, or otherwise unavailability of AUXINFO may ensue.  

2. This test will not impact other Auxiliary information systems, including Auxiliary 

Directory, AUXDATA and sub-elements like Auxiliary order management functions. 

The Chief Director's Office (CG-BSX) and the National Executive Committee 

(NEXCOM) are diligently working with other Coast Guard Headquarters program 

managers to minimize AUXINFO access disruption and identify a long term solution.  

3. To mitigate the negative administrative consequences of potentially losing AUXINFO 

availability in late January, the downloading of needed data like annual awards, quarterly 

reports, and other business processes that are generated through AUXINFO is strongly 

recommended.  

4. AUXINFO status updates will be periodically provided. Thank you for your support 

and continued utilization of the Auxiliary administrative tools currently available.  

 

 


